
From: Murtishaw, Scott 
Sent: 9/8/2011 10:51:32 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Northstar 

Brian, 

Just left a message for you on your cell. Maybe we can chat later today or tomorrow. In the meantime, I 
would like to request that PG&E refrain from any lobbying efforts, either of ED or Commissioners, 
regarding this resolution. It was a lapse of judgement on my part to reveal ED's position in advance, so 
please let me deal with this internally for now. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2011 4:07 PM 
To: Murtishaw, Scott; Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Northstar 

Scott - just got a panicked call from Steve Larson over Northstar. I told him I hadn't 
heard there were any problems - in fact, given the transmission adder, things should 
be better for the contract. I suspected that the Withdrawal is a result of the fact that it 
needs to be written for approval instead of rejection. If my recollection is correct, can 
you let me know ? Thanks. 

SB GT&S 0231075 
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